
 
 

 
 
 

Savannah River Site - Citizens Advisory Board 
Waste Management Committee 
DOE Meeting Center, Aiken, SC 

June 10, 2014 
 
 
 
4:30 – 4:35 p.m.  Committee Welcome  
     Earl Sheppard, Committee Chair  
   
4:35 – 4:55 p.m. Consultative Technical Evaluation Report for H-Tank Farm 

    Jim Shaffner, Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 

4:55 – 5:00 p.m.  Closure of H-Tank Farm 
      Sherri Ross, DOE-SR 
 
5:00 – 5:20 p.m. Liquid Waste System Plan Rev. 19 
      Pete Hill, SRR 
  
5:20 – 6:00 p.m. Committee Discussion 

• DNFSB letter 
 

6:00 – 6:15 p.m. Public Comment 
 
6:20 p.m. Adjourn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ATTENDEES: This Citizens Advisory Board meeting is open to the public. You are welcome to join 
us at the table and fully participate as a member of the Committee. The Citizens Advisory Board encourages open 
discussions related to the above topics. Copies of handouts are available upon request. Contact the SRS Citizens 
Advisory Board Support Team at (803) 952-7884 or email us at srscitizensadvisoryboard@srs.gov. Thank you for 
coming!  
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